Tech Tuesdays

For Ludlow Parents & Guardians

What is Tech Tuesday?

Tech Tuesdays are an Open Lab time for Ludlow parents and guardians to access laptop computers, a wireless network/internet services, and a printer (with limited printing).

When and Where is Tech Tuesday?

Tech Tuesdays start on September 13th for this school year and are held in the Cafeteria. Tech Tuesdays are open every Tuesday (that school is in session) between 4:00 and 5:30pm.

What Can I Do at Tech Tuesday?

Possible Uses Include, but Aren't Limited To:

- ✓ Search for Jobs Online
- ✓ Complete job applications
- ✓ Create a résumé
- ✓ Check your child's grades in Infinite Campus
- ✓ Pay your bills online
- ✓ Create and access a free email account
- ✓ Complete college applications
- ✓ Complete the FAFSA for yourself or a child

If you would like assistance with a topic listed above, we are here to help! You can request support from us by contacting Jenny McMillen at iennifer.mcmillen@ludlow.kyschools.us or 859-261-8210.

We will arrange for someone to assist you with your technology needs.

This Program is supported by the Ludlow 21st Century Community Learning Center Programs and the Ludlow Family Resource & Youth Service Center